
Results from Market Dialogues Regarding the Contracts 

Vagnhärad and Skavsta 

During weeks 3 and 4 of this year, the Swedish Transport Administration, Nya stambanor 

conducted market dialogues for the planned procurement of the contracts Vagnhärad and 

Skavsta within the Ostlänken program. We have gratefully received feedback and questions 

from the market. The views we received show that the market is generally positive about the 

Swedish Transport Administration's choice of business model. 

The market dialogues are not part of the upcoming procurement process and participation in 

the market dialogues does not affect the possibilities of submitting tenders in future 

procurements. 

In connection with the market dialogues, the Swedish Transport Administration has asked 

questions regarding the form of procurement and compensation with requests for a written 

answer by February 6th at the latest.  

The Swedish Transport Administration has asked the following questions:   

 What is the market's perception of a sufficiently attractive CAV and what should be 

included in the CAV? 

 What is the market's perception of possible incentives? 

 What is the market's perception of the selection process? 

 From your perspective, are there other important factors for us to achieve an 

attractive business model?  

The responses received by the Swedish Transport Administration contain valid points of 

view, which we will continue to analyse and evaluate before the upcoming invitation to 

tender. 

We have also received a number of questions from the market. Some of these will be 

answered in connection with the announcement of the call for applications. Other questions 

are answered in anonymized form for everyone who participated in the market dialogue. 

 

 

        


